
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 5th May 
 

KS2 SATs Week 9th May – 12th May 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As many of you will be aware, our Year 6 children will be sitting their KS2 SATs tests next week from 
Monday to Thursday. These tests will be taking place in the Year 5 and 6 classrooms and the first 
set of tests will be starting early, at 8:30am each day. To make sure that the children taking the 
tests at this time receive the best possible start, we need to ensure that their tests are not 
disturbed by undue noise from the back playground as children arrive for school. 
 
With this in mind, there are a few changes to dropping your children off next week.  
 
Reception 
Reception children will still enter from their normal collection point on the back playground 
 
Year 1,2,3 & 4  

• All children in years 1 to 5 will enter and leave school from the front playground 

• Years 1 & 2 will be collected from the Year 2 door on the front playground 

• Years 3 & 4 will be collected from the Year 4 door on the front playground 
 
Year 5  
Year 5 children will be working in the hall all week as their classrooms are being used to administer 
SATs. Their teachers will be collecting them from the front playground at the fire exit at the bottom 
of the library staircase every day except Friday. They will then go straight into the hall where their 
lessons will take place. 
 
Year 6 
Year 6 are invited to attend breakfast club and should come in through the main office. They should 
arrive no later than 8.00am.  
 
We appreciate that this is a slight change to our normal start to the day but want to give our Year 6 
children the best start to their tests as they have worked so hard all year in preparation. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and cooperation. 
 
Miss Ngenda 
Head of School 
 
 
  


